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Kids Club Closure - Friday 2nd June









21.04.2017
Dear Parents,

Unfortunately, Kids Club will not be open on the Friday of half term, Friday 2nd June 2017.  This is due to the school not having any electrical power on this day.  We apologise for any inconvenienced caused.
We will be open for the rest of the week Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday (Monday is a Bank Holiday).  
Thank you for your continued support.
Gemma Rogers 
Kids Club Manager

